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The March Meeting is to be held at the EAA chapter meeting rom at the Leesburg 
International Airport.   Our guest speaker will be Art Hoblin, US Customs agent, who will 
speak about flying to the Bahammas 
 9:00 Am  27 Mar 2010   Hope to see everyone there.

Our February meeting was held at Kimball Enterprises in Zellwood, FL.  Kevin Kimball gave an intesting 
and informative presentation about Kimballs operations and the building of the Pitts Model 12 and a new Kit 
boat that they are developing 
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AVRO Triplane 1910
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Al Dunlap checking out the cockpit

Model 12 under construction

Expensive Paint Job  $30000



               Our Webmaster, Laura Vaughn, has added several links to the chapter 
website.  WWW.Wingsforum.com, which is a homebuilders forum and OSHKOSH365 
which is the new EAA website for members, 

If you know or come across any interestin websites, Articles or photos you would like to share.  Please forward them to
jdcornelus@live.com  Thanks

Dealine for Paper Pilot Certificate
Deadline March 31, 2010:  The paper to plastic NPRM was published January 5, 2007 and the final 
rule was published February 28, 2008.    Your pilot certificate remains valid, however, after March 31, 
2010, you may not exercise privileges until you receive a new security enhanced plastic certificate.  
 

"Learn from the mistakes of other"  "You are not going to live long enough to make all of them 
yourself."
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Pitts Model 12

http://WWW.Wingsforum.com/
mailto:jdcornelus@live.com


              FUN Places to Fly
Outer Marker Cafe - Titusville, FL

Nice little on field restaurant. You can sit and watch all the action from the screened-in seating area with live 
sounds from the tower frequency. Or you can sit inside the airconditioned section. Only open for breakfast and 

lunch (8am-3pm)

APRIL 13-19  LAKELAND LINDER AIRPORT
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M. 4th Saturday each month.
President – Robert Vaughn  352.293.7801

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Advisor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Meets- 9 A.M. the fourth Saturday of each month.

The Sun-N-Fun annual Fly 
at Lakeland, Linder 
Airport.13-18 April 2010

Sun-N-Fun bus trip to the 
Fly In Thursday 15 April
Depart SunAir 9 AM 
Return From Lakeland 
5:30PM

http://www.funplacestofly.com/funflydetails.asp?id=589

